
 
 

Western Australian Building and Construction Consultative Committee  

Key Outcomes of 7 September 2023 Meeting 
 
 

• Members noted the endorsement of the Western Australian Building and Construction 
Consultative Committee Strategic Plan 2023 – 2025 (Strategic Plan) by the Minister for Industrial 
Relations, Minister for Finance and Minister for Training.   

• The BCC Committee resolved to approve a detailed report to the Minister for Industrial Relations 
in relation to reforming contractual frameworks in the Western Australian commercial 
construction industry, inclusive of the BCC Committee’s response to each of the 18 
recommendations in the Building Industry Reform Package 2022 of the Master Builders 
Association of Western Australia.   

• Michael O’Kane from the Department of Mines, Industry Regulation and Safety gave a 
presentation to the BCC Committee on a desktop review of culture in the construction industry 
and opportunities to reform industry culture to optimise the quantum and quality of skills 
available to the industry.  

• The next BCC Committee meeting is scheduled for 31 October 2023. 

 


